
Mother's Day is an annual holiday celebrated in the
United States on the second Sunday in May. Mother's
Day recognizes mothers, motherhood and maternal
bonds in general, as well as their positive
contributions to their families and society. 

May Newsletter

Page 2, 3..From The Pro
Page 4 ..Bunker to Bunker
Page 5 ....Hot off the Grill
Page 6 ... Wedding Plans
Page 7......Free Guest Day
Page 8-13 .......Events
Page 14...........Calendar
Page 15...........Contacts

In This Issue

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Holiday
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Public_holidays_in_the_United_States
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mother


FROM THE PRO

           Well, we are off and running! The golf course has received it’s spring
aerification and is in great shape heading into the year! Our first event of
the year was the Masters Par 3 Challenge held on April 10th! This year’s
Champions, with a score of -3, is Phil Martin & David Warren, who won by 1
shot over Tim Cornett & Tim O’Meara. Our second event was our Opening
Day event, held on April 20th. The scores were extremely competitive as
always in this event.  This year’s Champions are Tim Phillips & Tim Prugh
with a winning score of -7, winning by one shot over three other teams.
Our Demo Day on Wednesday, April 24th, with Ping and Callaway, was a
great success. Thank you to all those that came down to try the latest and
greatest. Titleist will be here on May 1st. 

           We will be off and running with the month of May. Wednesday, May
1st will be the opening day for the Men’s League. Thursday, May 2nd will
be our first Member Appreciation/Free Guest Day.  May 10th will be our
first Couples golf event of the year, moving to Fridays now!! This will be a
Horse Racing theme!  May 23rd will be our 5th Annual Improvement Fund
Outing!! This year’s Member-Member is on May 31st – June 1st. This event
is already sold out, we can’t wait for this one!!

           Lastly, an update on golf course improvements: TAR will be working
on cart paths throughout the Spring. We appreciate everyone’s help
playing around this, as well as being cautions on hole #13 while the
repaired areas heal.

We look forward to seeing you many times in May,

Doug Wade, PGA



Opening Day Winners
Tim Prugh & Tim Phillips  



BUNKER TO BUNKER

          It has been a very busy couple of months as spring weather has
arrived. The weather has still had its ups and downs, but at least they are
tolerable…outside of our heavy storms we have been experiencing off and
on.
          The drain tile project on #13 has made a huge improvement to the
area. We have hydroseeded the area and a lot of seedlings have emerged.
They were slow to emerge and grow as our temperatures and weather have
fluctuated so much. The seed needs more like 60 and 70 degree days with
sunshine and night time temperatures to not drop below 50. We have had
some issue with some of the seeded areas as we lost some seed after the
storm we had a few weeks ago that dropped almost 3” of rain and about 2”
of that in a short time frame. This heavy rain wash away some of the seeds.
We have re-seeded the areas that need it.

          The course has come out of winter in great shape and growing fast.
Aerification went great for the greens. We spiked our greens and lightly
topdressed them and rolled them. This will help break up the subsoils a
little and allow for better plant growth.

          I am asking for the members help. We are seeing more and more ball
marks on greens that are not getting repaired. It seems like each year it
gets worse. We repair the ball marks in the morning before we mow
because if we don’t, the mower will scalp the spot and will take much
longer to heal. It does take us longer to mow when we have to spend so
much time fixing ball marks, but it is the golfers that play behind other
play that are inconvenienced when they have to deal with ball marks.
When I first started playing the game many, many, many years ago, I was
taught by the pro in my first lesson to repair not only my ball mark, but a
couple more. That way greens are smooth for everybody if we fix our ball
marks and repair our divots.
         Got a great season ahead of us and anxious for some great weather
and lots of golf!
Paul L Double



FROM THE GRILL







She’s Moving!

Beginning May
7th, The Queen

of Hearts is
moving to

Tuesday’s at 7:00 



HAPPY
BIRTHDAY

All members celebrating
birthdays in May

Receive a Complimentary
Birthday Special or 

Half-Price off of Regular Menu

8

WEDNESDAY AT 5 PM

MAY

S u g a r v a l l e y g c . c o m
9 3 7 - 3 7 2 - 9 4 0 0





Wine Club

THURSDAY 
MAY 16TH

5:30
Contact Tria for more information

tria@sugarvalleygc.com
937-372-9400







May 2024 CALENDAR
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Men’s NightLadies Night

Queen of Hearts

Family Style
Dinner

Social Night

Men’s Night

Ladies Night

Queen of Hearts

Family Style
Dinner

Social Night

Men’s NightLadies Night

Queen of Hearts

Family Style
Dinner

Social Night

Ladies Night

Birthday Party

Wine Club

30

Family Style
Dinner

Queen of Hearts Social NightMen’s Night

31

Free Guest
Day

Cinco de Mayo

Queen of Hearts Couples Golf

Ladies Interclub

Improvement
Fund Outing

Memorial Day Member-Member Member-Member Member-Member

1



CONTACT

CLUBHOUSE HOURS

Lydia Long, Club Manager
Lydia@sugarvalleygc.com
Jeff Brown, Business Manager
jbrown@sugarvalleygc.com
Doug Wade, PGA Head Golf Professional
dwade@sugarvalleygc.com
Paul Double, Grounds Superintendent
pdouble@sugarvalleygc.com
Chris Plummer, Executive Chef
cplummer@sugarvalleygc.com
Tria Keene, Events Coordinator
tria@sugarvalleygc.com
Wes Vanover, Membership Director
wes@sugarvalleygc.com
Tom Anderson, Front of House Manager
tanderson@sugarvalleygc.com

Clubhouse - 937.372.9400 Pro Shop -
937.372.4653
sugarvalleygc.com

DINING
Monday 

Thursday
Friday
Saturday
Sunday

.. . . . .  Closed
Tuesday     ........ 11:00 - 8:00
Wednesday ..... 11:00 - 8:00

......    11:00   -  8:00

......      9:00   -  9:00

......      9:00  -  9:00

......      9:00  -   5:00

GOLF SHOP HOURS

Monday:        11-7:30
Tuesday-Friday       7:30-7:30

Saturday-Sunday      7:00-7:30

DRIVING RANGE HOURS
Mondays: 11:30-7:30

 Tuesdays – Friday:  7:30-7:30
Saturday: 7:00– 7:30

Sunday: 7:00-5:30
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